THE BOULDER SCHOOL

for

Students of The URANTIA Book 1622 18th Street Boulder, Colorado 80302 (303) 443-8154

July 20, 1983

Eldred M. Cocking 3358 Monte Hermoso Apt. 0 Laguna Hills, CA 92653

Dear Eldred;

Now that school is out we are finally getting around to taking care of much work that has suffered due to the time demands of the class schedule--I'm sorry for the delay in our response to your April letter. John and I are both very excited about scheduling you for a seminar but we need more information about your preferred topic(s) for presentation.

We have found that it is far better to have seminar leaders speak on topics of special interest to them rather than to atempt to prepare a talk on a topic of our choosing. What, therefore, would you like to talk about? If you have several equally favorite topics, what are they? Once we know what you'd like to speak on, we can fit your seminar into the schedule.

Also, are there any dates next year which would be particularly good or exceptionally bad for you to come to Boulder? (See the enclosed brochure for the dates of seminars next year, but don't worry about the proposed titles listed therein.)

We're looking forward to hearing from you soon and to arranging a seminar for this school year.

In the Spirit,

Merritt Horn Academic Officer

Teller set to B. Gry + V. Smiley - 7/26

THE BOULDER SCHOOL for Students of The URANTIA Book 1622 18th Street Boulder, Colorado 80302

August 23, 1983

Eldred M. Cocking 3358 Monte Hermoso #0 Laguna Hills, CA 92653

Dear Eldred;

As the schedule for the fall takes form, it looks as though the November 16 and 18 date will be yours unless you have problems with it. I will assume that it is OK unless I hear from you to the contrary.

Your ideas for the content and format of your seminar sound excellent. If there is any way that we can help you in your preparation, let me know.

We will work out the details of your visit a little later, but let me know your preferences regarding the following:

1. Your flight--We can make the reservations for you or you can make them

yourself and bill us for the tickets.

2. Your accomodations here—We usually rent a hotel-type room in the apartment complex where Lou and Beth Meyer live. This allows them to keep an eye on you and to help make your stay comfortable. If you have any special requirements for your housing, let me know.

3. Meals and social gatherings-You can expect to be invited to several homes during your stay; if you'd like us to do some social scheduling for you, we'd be

hanny to.

4. Your seminar-We will go with the title "Transformation-Personal and Governmental" unless you notify us that another would be better.

We are grateful and honored that you have consented to lead this seminar at the Boulder School, and look forward to your visit with great anticipation.

I hope that you and your wife are both well.

John and everyone else here send their love.

In the Spirit,

Merritt Horn

3358 Monte Hermoso Apt. 0 Laguna Hills, CA 92653 April 15, 1983 714-770-9225

Mr. John D. Hay 1622, 18th Street Boulder, Colorado 80302

Dear John:

Clyde Bedell's recent visit here stepped up our interest in the Boulder School and its activities. Ourvoorrespondence and phone conversation of last April came to mind. I realized it had been some months since I had written confirming our phone conversation about my serving as a seminar leader as soon as scheduling arrangements could be completed.

I do not feel you are under any obligation to fulfill the necessarily tentative arrangements we discussed. I would, however, appreciate hearing from you sometime as to the current status of your scheduling plans as they might relate to my participation.

With best wishes for real progress for the Boulder School and with sincere personal regards.

Sincerely

Eldred M. Cocking

Eldred

3358 Monte Hermoso #0 Laguna Hills, CA 92653 August 1, 1983

Dear Merritt:

Thanks for the brochure and the information about seminar procedures. I believe the best time for me to make the trip would be before December. May I ask what the current arrangements are regarding transportation, meals, and lodging?

My choice of topics would be: Transformation--Personal and Governmental.

My thought would be to present the Book's transformation challenge, with some reference to the trendy, secular notions on this subject, with ample opportunity for the give and take of discussion and questions as we procede. An uninterrupted lecture format would not seem to be the suitable procedure here.

I like your Thursday and Friday AM class contact procedure, and look forward to seeing the School's operation at first hand. I am sincerely grateful for the opportunity to contribute something to a better understanding of the Urantia Book.

Sincerely

Eldred M. Cocking